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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #15-0062   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager  
 
DATE: February 3, 2015 
 
TITLE: Reject All Proposals for Smart Parking and Data Applications  
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission reject all proposals for the purchase of 
Smart Parking and Data Applications, and find that the public interest will be served 
thereby. 
 
Background 
When the Smart Parking and Data Application Request for Proposal (RFP) 544-11359 
was issued on February 3, 2014, the intention was to award a standard four year 
contract. After the RFP committee met on April 10, 2014, a decision was made to make 
this a contract with automatic annual renewals.  In order to fairly assess all potential 
vendors, and allow a solicitation using the new criteria, staff recommends that the City 
Commission reject all bids pursuant to Subsection 2-180(5), Code of Ordinances of the 
City of Fort Lauderdale, Florida.  
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact to the City.  
 
Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Internal Support Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing: 

 Goal 12: Be a leading government organization, managing resources wisely and 
sustainably. 

 Objective 1: Ensure sound fiscal management.  
 

This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale Vision Plan 2035: We are 
United. 
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Prepared by:  AnnDebra Diaz, Procurement Specialist II  
  Elizabeth Cohen, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:   Diana Alarcon, Transportation and Mobility 


